
 

 

January 19, 2022 

TO:   County of Essex Council 
360 Fairview Avenue West  
Essex, ON N8M 1Y6 
Email: mbirch@countyofessex.ca 

Re: Food and Organics Waste Management Program 

At its Special Council Meeting held on November 15, 2021, Michelle Bishop, Essex-Windsor 
Solid Waste Authority, General Manager, presented the Administrative Report entitled Essex-
Windsor Solid Waste Authority (EWSWA) Regional Food and Organics Waste Management 
Project and recommended a regional organics initiative with local municipalities. This 
Administrative Report was brought to its Regular Council Meeting of December 6, 2021, to 
allow Essex Town Council an opportunity to further discuss the Town of Essex interest in 
participating in a regional approach to the proposed Food and Organics Waste Management 
Project. During Council deliberation there was no mover or direction to provide comments 
indicative of support or interest to participate in the proposed regional approach to the 
Project. 

As a result of that review Council did not indicate support for this initiative and simply passed 
the following resolution: 

R21-12-474 
Moved by: Councillor Bowman  
Seconded by: Councillor Garon 
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That Council receive the Administrative Report entitled Essex-Windsor Solid Waste Authority 
(EWSWA)-Regional Food and Organics Waste Management Project as dated October 20, 2021 
and presented to Essex County Council at its meeting of October 20, 2021. 

Carried 
 
I trust you will find this satisfactory. If you have any questions or comments please feel free to 
contact the undersigned. 
Yours truly, 

Robert W. Auger, L.L.B. 
Town Solicitor, Legal and Legislative Services/Clerk 
rauger@essex.ca 
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